
 

  

The San Antonio Cactus and 
Xerophyte Society was organized in 
1977.  Its mission is to promote the 
study, propagation and public 
awareness of cacti and other succulent 
plants.  
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Join us on Wednesday, December 6th for a festive evening of good food, fun and conversation.  Please bring 
your favorite Pot-Luck side dish or dessert; SACXS will be providing ham and tamales.   

You’ll want to arrive in plenty of time to roam the room and admire the various Succulent Christmas Trees 
that are decorating the tables.  Each Succulent Christmas Tree will be accompanied by a Silent Auction 
Form, and the lucky high bidders will be going home with one of these gorgeous arrangements.  I believe 
there should be at least eight lovely arrangements up for grabs.  The proceeds will be donated to Blue 
Santa along with the unwrapped children’s toy.   
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Don’t forget to bring an unwrapped children’s toy to donate to Blue Santa as well!   

 



Member Reminders 
 

We’re approaching a new year, and that means that it’s time to pay your SACXS Member 
Dues.  You can pay this at our monthly meeting starting next week.                                  
Single Membership: $20  Family Membership: $30  

 
Find us at: 
Web: www.sacxs.org 

Facebook: SACXS – San Antonio 
Cactus and Xerophyte Society 

Instagram: SACXS 

Tag us in your cacti and succulent 
photos #SACXS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re working to put together the lineup for 2018’s monthly presentations…look for 
more news to follow! 

SACXS Board Members 

President: Bill Fry wefry3@gmail.com 
First Vice-President/Program Director: Jimmy Black 
jblack4121@yahoo.com 
Second Vice-President/Membership Director: Grace Fry 
gfry3@att.net 
Third Vice-President/Field Trip Director: Claude Townsend 

ctownsend99@twc.com 
Recording Secretary: Lorraine Pia phone2084542960@gmail.com 
Publicity Secretary: Mandy Bulmer bulmer107@sbcglobal.net 
Treasurer: Don Clark treasurer@sacxs.org 
Directors: 

Barbara Schulze barbaralschulze@yahoo.com 
Linda Draper draperl@prodigy.net 
Alice Knight aliceknightsa@aol.com 
Ernie Akers ernieakers1@yahoo.com 

Show Chair: Barbara Schulze barbaralschulze@yahoo.com   
Librarian:  Paul Kibler elisakibler@satx.rr.com 
SACXS FACTS Editor: Mandy Bulmer bulmer107@sbcglobal.net 
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